

Mr Charlie Beardmore Penguins Against cancer Farrs Clappers Lane Chobham Woking GU24 8DD

15/09/2022

Dear Mr Beardmore,

## Thank you from Sarcoma UK

Your thoughtful gift of £5,000, which we received on 14/09/2022, will really make a difference in the lives of people affected by sarcoma right across the UK. Your support, made possible by the Penguin Peloton, is bringing together the top sarcoma researchers looking to discover the answers behind what causes sarcoma and to develop effective treatments. Thanks to the generosity of your PAC supporters and the kind consideration of Geraint Thomason and Tanya Sinclair, Sarcoma UK can further fund vital specialised research into finding new treatments for children with bone cancer (osteosarcoma).

'It is a fantastic opportunity to undertake novel research, to make a contribution to my field and to share my knowledge and findings with others. I look forward to the opportunity to get involved in cutting-edge Sarcoma research and to work at the forefront of innovative laboratory work focusing on bone and soft tissue sarcoma'

-PHD student Molly Danks on the lab-based research exploring potential drugs effective for sarcoma cancer; led by Professor Val Brunton.

Thank you again for thinking of our charity, we are so grateful for your support which is needed now more than ever. Together, we can transform the lives of everyone affected by sarcoma.

Yours sincerely,

Burbon

Richard Davidson Chief Executive